Niamh Thornton

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Alan,

Niamh Thornton

Tuesday 10 January 2023 1153

Alan Clancy

RE: ABP Ref No 309770-21 Coole Wind Farm Limited

That'’s fine. Thank you for keeping the Board informed.

Kind regards,
Niamh

From: Alan Clancy <aclancy@mkoireland.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 10 January 2023 11:10

To: Niamh Thornton <\
Subject: ABP Ref No 309770-21 Coole Wind Farm Limited

Dear Niamh,

I refer to the proposed development of up to 15 wind turbines with a tip height of up to 175 metres and all
associated site development works in Co. Westmeath by the applicant Coole Wind Farm Limited under ABP Ref No
309770-21, We recently received correspondence from outlining that the Board considers the additional further
information contained significant additionzl data and therefore requires further public notification in one or more
newspapers circulating in the area. For clarification, please note that we will also be erecting new site notices in fine
with this request, which is not specifically requested in the correspondence received from the Board.

Should you have any queries an the above, please get in touch.

Kind Regards,
Alan.

Alan Clancy
Project Planner
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